
Los Ranchos Elementary School 
Marlie Schmidt, Principal 

5785 Los Ranchos Rd. 
San Luis Obispo, CA 93401 

805-596-4075 

 

 

  

Dear Parent /Guardian: 
 
The teachers at Los Ranchos place children in classrooms according to the best interest of all students, both 

individually and collectively. We pay careful attention to creating balanced classes by considering the following factors:  

●​ student’s academic ability 

●​ student’s behaviors 

●​ student/student compatibility 

●​ gender balance 

●​ individual student needs  

This is a complex process. Our goal is to create classroom communities where the combination of students help to  

build positive and productive learning environments. Our teachers know our students well. We appreciate your trust in 

this process.  

We understand, however,  that there are circumstances known to parents/guardians that would be helpful for school staff 

when making placements. If you want to share this information with us, we will happily take it into consideration. Please 

complete this form or pick it up in the office. The form should be turned into the Los Ranchos office by Friday, May 24th.   

 

Sincerely,  
 
Marlie Schmidt 
Principal 
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Los Ranchos Elementary School 
Marlie Schmidt, Principal 

5785 Los Ranchos Rd. 
San Luis Obispo, CA 93401 

805-596-4075 
 
 

Student Name: _____________________________       Grade Next Year: ____________ 
 
Circumstances or Information: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Parent Signature: _________________________________________  Date: __________ 
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